
Mindy Nguyen <mindy.nguyen@lacity.org>

Hollywood Center Project Correspondence Request 

Mindy Nguyen <Mindy.Nguyen@lacity.org> Thu, Dec 3, 2020 at 9:05 AM
To: LADBS Custodian of Records <ladbs.custodianofrecords@lacity.org>

Hello,

I just wanted to follow up on this request again, now that the new response date has passed. May I also confirm to whom
you have been sent the extension letters as I have not been in receipt of them.

I look forward to hearing from you.

Thank you!
[Quoted text hidden]


